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Website:  www.lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca     Phone: 250-477-0181      Email:  lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca 

 
MONTHLY EVENTS 2019-2020 

March 16 – April 3, 2020 SPRING BREAK March 16 – 27 – no school 
 
 

Parent Message: 
 
A quick message for our community as we head into Spring Break.  
 
The COVID-19 situation has created a number of new and challenging circumstances for everyone.  I chatted with 
numerous families and staff that have had to change their travel plans as a result of recent events.  I realize this is 
very unexpected, inconvenient, and extremely disappointing.  That said, I am hopeful that we can all do our part to 
keep the Lambrick Park community safe for everyone linked to it. 
 
Over the break we will do our best to update our Lambrick Park Website with important information. Additionally, 
we will send out any information we can to families as promptly as possible.  
 
Hopefully everyone can have a safe, healthy, and restful Spring Break.  
 
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
Greater Victoria School District No. 61 
Office: 250.477-0181 
 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES:         (**Subject to cancellation based on Provincial Health recommendations) 
 
WEDNESDAY   April 08  -       **GRADE 9 Service Day 
THURSDAY    April 09   -       **Annual Family of Schools Terry Fox Run – $2 donation 
        To receive a “Fighting Cancer Together” wristband   
FRIDAY    April 10   -       Good Friday – No school 
MONDAY   April 13  -       Easter Monday – No School 
TUESDAY    April  14  -       Grade 10 Literacy Assessment 
WEDNESDAY    April  15  -       Grade 10 Numeracy Assessment 
MONDAY   April  20               -        Report Cards go home 
WEDNESDAY   April  22  -        Parent / Teacher Conferences 

 

Looking for a bit of fun this March Break? 
 

Head over to Point Ellice House Museum and Gardens in the Rock Bay area with your student ID cards. Your ID will 
give you free entry into the historical house, museum, and gardens of this hidden gem for all of 2020.  The home is 
possibly one of the most central sites to Victoria and British Columbian history, as it was the home of Indian Reserve 
Commissioner Peter O’Reilly and his family for several decades. The house boasts the largest collection of Victorian 

objects passed down through a single family. It also has short scenic trails and a waterfront view. 
 

If you happen to be in the area grabbing food from the numerous vendors nearby, like Parachute Ice Cream and 
Saltchuck Pies, bring your snack over, grab a seat on our lawn, and enjoy the weather! The views are Insta-worthy. 

 
Point Ellice Museum House and Gardens will be open this March Break on Saturdays and Sundays 

12:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

 

mailto:lambrickpark@sd61.bc.ca
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
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How to talk to your kids about COVID-19 

https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web_version/3ab3c26978e68dd390c5345d28033748a56f142416ce473e5256e4bcc84da5b3/Stakmail/220921/0/shared

